
 
 

 

 
 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

October 15, 2020 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-20-0004 – REDUNDANT 

REPORTING OF SECURITY PERFORMANCE INDICATORS TO 
THE COMMISSION 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to: (1) discontinue its annual report 
to the Commission on the status of potential additional security-related performance indicators, 
and (2) consolidate all of its current reporting on security performance indicators into the staff's 
annual Reactor Oversight Process assessment paper. 
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